

Recent Letters:

Jump and Shout at Lawrence Batley - Dance Clubs

Christmas Fayre - All

Children In Need - All

Please check Book Bags regularly for correspondence. If you have missed a letter please ask Marina for a copy.

Dinner money

Dinner money is £2.12 per day for children in K52, and is payable through ParentPay. Please make payment in advance and try to ensure your account remains in credit. Dinner and Milk payments go direct to Kirklees and are monitored by them. Allowing your account to go into arrears creates additional work for them and us so please do make payment in advance. Thank you.

Cumberworth First School

Newsletter 10th November 2017

Stay and Play for Reception Families
Friday 24th November

Parents and families of our Reception children are invited to join Mrs Parry, Miss Burrell and the children for a Stay and Play session on Friday 24th November from 2:30 onwards.

We hope you are able to come along and the children will be very excited to see you.

Christmas Performances

Our Christmas performances this year are on Thursday 14th December at 14:00 and 18:30, and again on Friday 15th December at 9:30. **ALL** the children will be needed for all three performances please.

As ever tickets will be available on a first come, first served basis, with the evening performance likely to be the most popular and Friday morning the quietest. Details of how to get tickets and further information will follow very shortly.

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Children In Need Friday 17th November

We are all looking forward to getting our spotty / colourful outfits out this Friday in aid of Children In Need. Please put your cash donations into class or Sunshine Club's tins.

If you are able to help support our Christmas Fayre with a donation of chocolate for the chocolate tombola there will be a box in the corridor near the entrance for your donations.

Thank you for all your support.

St Nicholas' Church Family Services:

19th November at 11am
10th December at 11am
All welcome

Christmas Dinner Wednesday 20th December

If your child normally brings a packed lunch but would like a Christmas Dinner on 20th December please let Marina know by 1st December. Thank you.



Theatre Visit - 19th December

We are looking forward to our visit to the Theatre Royal Wakefield on Tuesday 19th December to see Aladdin. Don't forget we will be late back to school and pick up will be at about 4:45.

KS2 Athletics

Well done to our KS2 Indoor Athletics team who won their heat in the competition at Shelley College earlier this week.

They will be taking part in the finals early next week and we wish them

Good Luck.

Applications to School Admissions

All applications for a place at school, whether it be for Reception, Middle or Junior School for next September must be made online.

Please don't miss the deadline of 15th January 2018.

www.kirklees.gov.uk/admissions

Upholding Christian values, together we ENJOY our learning, ENRICH our lives and EXCEL by making the most of our talents and gifts.